
Tax Issues 
 

For your records, I will be designating a portion of my love offering as a housing 
allowance.  You do not have to be concerned with this.  You will not need to write 
2 checks, or to designate any of my offering as housing allowance.  In order for 
me to comply with the current tax laws, I simply have to let you know that I will be 
doing this prior to my meetings with you.   
 
Sometime shortly after our meetings, I will be sending you an itemized copy of 
the tax deductions that I took, and of the taxable income I received from the 
meetings.  You will need to keep a copy of this for your records.   
 
If my taxable income is less than $600, after deductions, you will not need to 
send me a 1099.  If, however, the taxable income is over $600 I will send you a 
signed W9 so you can prepare a 1099.  

 
 

Love Offering for The Murrays 
 
If you don’t mind, I request that the Thursday night (Tuesday night if a Sunday - 
Wednesday meeting) offering be designated for the Murrays.  This arrangement 
was agreed upon when they began traveling with us, and it has been our 
experience that this is the most effective way to meet their needs.  Having one 
night designated for them allows the people to see them as a separate family 
with separate needs.  People can designate gifts on any night for the Murrays, 
but that they should pray about what they will give to the Murrays in their offering, 
God’s people always respond generously.  The Murrays do not receive a salary 
from me.  I appreciate that the Murrays live by faith and allow God to provide for 
them.   

 
 

 
 


